
 
 
 

Memorandum - 005 
 

 

Date: November 15, 2021 

To:  Victoria Manor Committee of Management 

From:  Pamela Kulas, Executive Director 

Re: Ministry of Long-Term Care Funding to Increase Staffing Levels 

 

Recommendation 

That the letter regarding the Ministry of Long-Term Care Funding to Increase Staffing 
Levels be received for information. 

Rationale 

On October 15, 2021, the Ministry of Health announced funding to increase staffing 

levels in long term care homes across the province. 

Staff will report back to the Committee when additional information is released by the 

Ministry of Long-Term Care. 

Attachment A: Ministry of Long-Term Care Funding to Increase Staffing Levels 

 

 

 


